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DIVISION ADVISORY NO. 82 ,s. 2022
March 28, 2022

In reference to the communication from the Department of Information and Communications
Technology (DICT), this advisory is issued for the information of all Public Schools District Supervisors,
Elementary and Secondary School Heads, Elementary and Secondary School Teachers, Elementary
and Secondary ICT Coordinators and All Others Concerned.

Free Wi-fi for All Contract Expiration

The Free Wi-fi for All site under Quezon Province has temporarily stopped its normal
operation due to the expiration of contract. Rest assured that this office will continue to
coordinate with DICT for the updates and improvements regarding their managed internet
services sites.

Kindly see the attached communication for further information.
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10 June 2022

ELIAS A. ALICAYA, JR.

Officer in Charge

Department of Education Division of Quezon
Talipan, Pagbilao, Quezon

Dear Mr. Alicaya:

Greetings from the Department of Information and Communications Technology Region
IV-Al

We regret to inform you that the Free Wi-Fi for All site under your area has temporarily
stopped its normal operation due to the expiration of our contract with contractors in
Quezon Province.

Based on the Memorandum from DICT Central Office and as required by the procurement
processes of our government, we shall again open the project for competitive bidding of
all our Managed Internet Service sites for 2022 and select the service provider that is the
most fit to provide service to the Free Wi-Fi for All program as it is advantageous for the
citizens and the government.

We hope for your understanding as we continuously work to improve our services.
Thank you very much for your interest in the DICT’s Free Wi-Fi for All and we hope for
your continued support of our humble initiative.

Yours in public service,

Digitally signed by
\@F—\ Dela Torre Ralph
Bitome

RALPH B. DELA TORRE
Quezon Province — Provincial Officer

Regional Operations Office, Regions IV-A and IV-B
Telecom Road, Kumintang Ibaba, Batangas City 4200
Telephone Numbers (043) 980 6640 - 773 0275




